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Daisy Class

Our focus this week
We have been thinking about 

ourselves and our feelings. We 
read the story 'The Colour 
Monster' and talked about 

different emotions and what we 
can do when we feel sad or cross. 
Can you remember some of the 
feelings that we talked about? 

Thank you

Thank you so much to those who 
have named your child's belongings. 

Please can everything be named? 
That way we won't lose things. 

Thank you :) 
We have been getting to know all 

your children so well - but it takes a 
little bit longer to learn all of your 
faces too. Thank you for being so 

patient at pick up times! 

Tapestry
Sorry for the delay in Tapestry 

updates. We are still waiting for a 
few consent forms to be 

completed before we can upload 
all of the children. It will be up 

and running very soon :) 

Snack Time
A few parents have been worrying 
about their children not drinking 

enough throughout the session. We 
have a snack time each session 

where the children are all called 
over to come and have a snack and a 
drink. They are offered a choice of 
milk or water and every child has a 

drink. They are also offered a 
selection of fruits and veggies. 

Reminders
We are still waiting on some 
photographs of adults who 

will be collecting your 
children. It is really 

important that we have 
photos of every adult that 

will collect.

Next week
We will be exploring autumn by 

reading the story 'The Leaf Man' by 
Loui Ehlert. We will be looking at 
differnt leaves and exploring the 

patterns and colours which we see. 
If you go on a walk over the 

weekend, please encourage your child 
to collect some autumnal items to 

share with the class. 


